SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION
UNITED STATES NATIONAL MUSEUM

WASHINGTON 28, D.C.

September 12, 1946,

Dr. H. B. Stenzel,

Bureau of Economic Geology,
The University of Texas,
Austin 12, Texas.

Dear Henryk: ' .

I have yours of September 8th and your telegram instructing me
to disregard it. Although I had prepared a letter to Cadwalader it
had not gone off and this letter will then assure you that your tele-
gram has been complied with.

Very truly yours,

J. Brookes Knight,
Research Associate in Paleontology.
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